
Farm Bill Update:

Agricultural Risk Coverage (ARC)/ 

Price Loss Coverage (PLC)
Tuesday, December 3rd, 6:00 P.M.

The 2018 Farm Bill allows the choice to enroll in ARC or PLC for 2019-2023.  Enrollment for 
2019 is currently open with the deadline set as March 15, 2020. Join OSU Extension and the 
Farm Service Agency for an informational meeting to learn about changes to the ARC/PLC, 
important dates and deadlines, crop insurance – supplemental coverage option, and using 
decision tools to evaluate program choices to make informed program decisions.

Location: AgCredit Building 5362 US HWY 42 Mt. Gilead      Cost: Free

Details: Meeting in the 2nd Floor Conference room  Contact information: Carri Jagger                     
419-947-1070
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